
Headteacher Message: 

It has been a very busy end to the Spring term in 

school. The year 6 children have been studying hard 

for their forthcoming SATs, its been lovely seeing the 

year 5’s artwork that was inspired by ‘The Boy at the 

back of the Classroom’ year 4 children have been 

well dressed for their outcome event and the year 3 

children have been learning about the hierarchy of 

Egyptian life.

We hope you all have a refreshing Easter break and 

look forward to seeing you in the Summer term.

Messages:

INSET days for 2024-2025

2nd September 2024

29th November 2024

10th February 2025

28th March 2025

30th June 2025

Whole School Dates:

Mon 22/4/24 – Science Showcase afterschool

Thu 25/4/24 – Parent Forum 9.00am

Mon 6/5/24 – May Day Bank Holiday – No school

Wed 22/5/24 – Share My Learning 8.45 and 3.20

Fri 24/5/24 – Last day of term

Friday 28th March 2024



Messages Cont.……..

Managing Behaviour workshop for parents

Very few parents have let us know if they are planning to come to this event, so we will cancel it for the time being. It would be really helpful to 

know what we could change so that more people would sign up, because we are really keen to let parents know how we manage behaviour in 

school - is there a more convenient time we could run it, for example? We would value any feedback about this, either email the office at 

Office Email Address or pass on to your class rep for the next parent forum.

Wool Donation

If you have any wool going spare that you would like to donate to Mrs Nutbeam for pom pom making please could you drop it into 

reception.

JEP Summer Festival - Tuesday 9th July at 6pm.

This is spectacular event that has run every other year for the last few years involving local schools within the Jeffery's Education Partnership.

Children in the Junior School orchestra will be invited to play and children who sing in both infant and junior choirs will be invited to sing.

Look out for letters coming home about this event at the beginning of May.

Team Spirit

Please see the attached flyer for children’s holiday camps.

mailto:office@shirleyschools.co.uk


Year 3

Watch this space!

Year 4

Friday 17th May – Trip to the Living Rainforest.

Year 5

18th April – Last Walrus swimming lesson.

19th April – Trip to River Hamble

Year 6

Mon 13/5/24 – SATS Week


